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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Ofsted 

Many thanks for the many kind words and support these past days. We were really pleased with the parental 

survey results and appreciate you taking the time to complete the form. A report will be released in the next 

few weeks regarding the inspection. I cannot thank the staff and governors enough for their hard work and 

commitment. The children are an absolute delight and clearly enjoy attending St George’s. 

Harvest Festival 
 
Thank you to all who attended the Harvest Festival on Friday and for the donations of fresh produce and 
tinned food. It was a super event which brought many smiles to our faces. It was brilliant to welcome back Mr 
Hanratty and we hope that he continues to be a regular visitor to this wonderful school. 
 
Road Safety 

Councillor John Hunt has been really supportive of road safety issues and awareness around the surrounding 

roads of the school these past weeks and is aiming to access improvement funding to improve the situation.  I 

would dearly love to see the speed limit reduced to 20mph in these surrounding roads and also a safe area for 

children to cross. John would appreciate emails of support from parents on this matter and he can be 

contacted on johnhunt@somerset.gov.uk. He does require emails a.s.a.p. for him to apply for the 

improvement funding.  

Book Donations 

Mrs Cross has asked if parents would be kind enough to donate any unwanted books to Lidl who plan to sell 
them in early November to raise money for NSPCC. Please can books be brought into school by Friday 3

rd
 

November. 
 
 
Key Dates Reminder 
 
Monday 16

th
 Oct – Parent’s Evening 5.30 pm – 7.30 pm 

Tuesday 17
th

 Oct – Parent’s Evening 3.30 pm – 5.30 pm 

Friday 20
th

 Oct – School INSET day 

Friday 20
th

 – Sunday 29
th

 October – SCHOOL CLOSED (Half term) 

AUTUMN 2 

Monday 30
th

 Oct – SCHOOL OPEN (Autumn Term 2) 

Wednesday 1
st

 Nov – All Saints Day, Mass in Church 9.30 am 

Friday 10
th

 November – School photographs 

Yours sincerely 

Mark Braund 
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